
We only hold information relating to the Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner (OPCC) and its 

predecessor West Yorkshire Police Authority (WYPA). 

If your request is intended for West Yorkshire Police, please contact 

foi@westyorkshire.pnn.police.uk 

 

I can confirm that the OPCC and WYPA have not made any payments to the CBI (and its regional 

subsidiaries) between 2009-2014. 

 


